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PROJECT No.: 140115301 

CLIENT:  

Enclave on 241 

Street, LLC 

DATE: 2/21/2019    

PROJECT: 
Enclave on 241st Street 

Development 

 (BCP Site C203077) 

WEATHER: Overcast, mid-20’s  

LOCATION: 714 East 241st Street, Bronx, NY TIME:  10:00 am – 11:00 pm  

CONTRACTOR: None  LANGAN REP. : John Fitzpatrick 

CONTRACTOR’S EQUIPMENT: 

None 

 

PRESENT AT SITE:                                             

Langan: John Fitzpatrick 

OBSERVATIONS, DISCUSSIONS, TEST RESULTS, ETC.: 

Langan is onsite to replace the absorbent sock that was placed in monitoring well MW-29R on 17 January 2019, 

which replaced the sock that was previously placed on 12 December 2018 following completion of the second 

LNAPL extraction event at the site.    

SITE ACTIVITIES: 

1) John Fitzpatrick arrived onsite at 10:00 am and removed the hydrophobic absorbent sock that was in MW-29R. 

Although some silt had accumulated on the sock, no measurable product was detected. 

2) Gauging of the well was completed with a dual-phase interface probe in order to detect the potential presence of 

free product. Depth to water was measured at 8.54 feet btoc and depth to bottom was 19.37 feet btoc. No 

measurable product was detected.   

3) Langan deployed a new hydrophobic absorbent sock at MW-29R. 

4) Langan offsite at 11:00 am. 
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SITE PHOTOGRAPHS: 

  

Photo 1:  Removal of sock in MW-29R (no product). 

 

Photo 2:  Bailed water from MW-29R (no product). 
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Photo 3:  New sock placed in MW-29R. 

 

 


